
1/27/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt the 

name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:20 

General fund offering  

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Jonathan Royal 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

                                                    

Greeters: 

Jan 27: Steve & Carolyn O., Elmer & Ruby B., 

Feb. 3: John & Katie S., Laverne & Sara F., 

Feb. 10: Wilma & Margaret S., Bill & Mary H., 

 

Offerings: General fund-$1835, children - $28.80 

Attendance: Sunday school-125, worship-163, 

 

Announcements: 

 

1. Brittany Yoder has been in Greece for 4 months now and her funds are 

running low. We have opened the benevolence box on her behalf. 

Today will be the last day for the box to be open for her, but if you 

wish to give in the future you can still do so, just ask! 

 

2. Offering envelopes, your giving can be tax-deductible. If you wish to 

have offering envelopes for 2019 please let Dean know. 

 

3. If you would like to participate in small groups, but have not signed up, 

please do so on the South-East bulletin board. 

4. LoveWay Therapeutic Equestrian Services is looking for volunteers 

ages 16 and older to partner with one of our amazing special needs 

riders in Therapeutic Riding classes. Volunteers are vital to our 

organization in assisting student riders in class. Volunteers ensure the 

safety of the rider and assist students with balance, focus, and learning. 

We have a significant need this semester in particular. If you are in a 

stage of life that you can help, or simply would like to try something 

new, we would love to talk with you! Call 574-825-5666 Spring 2019 

semester begins February 4th and ends May 11th. 

 

5. Townline Church is offering Griefshare (A thirteen week DVD series) 

Each session is "self-contained" so you are welcome to attend at any 

point. Tuesday evenings March 5th - may 21st 6:00 PM each evening. 

If you or someone you know is dealing with the grief this is a 

wonderful channel of help. 

 

6. If you forgot to turn in your spiritual gifts test you can still do so! 

 

 

Revelation 4:2-3 

At once I was in the Spirit, and behold, a throne stood in heaven, with one 

seated on the throne. 3 And he who sat there had the appearance of 

jasper and carnelian, and around the throne was a rainbow that had the 

appearance of an emerald. 

 

Youth Events 

Jan. 31, 6 pm - visitation and singing 

Prayer Reminders, 

 Our church family 

 The children and youth 

 The widows and widowers 

 Our community 


